
From: Tim Skreen
To: Exhibits HNR
Subject: No on HB2531
Date: Friday, February 8, 2019 11:20:29 AM

I oppose HB2531, I have lived on the Upper Willamette River (area of impact) for more than 10
years, and have use the water ways for more than 50 years. I see NO erosion! Rivers move and
change due to the fact that it is a flowing water way. Adding more restrictions or regulations would
only impact the economics of boating, and will not change any shoreline.
 
Please note that my wife and I oppose HB2531
 
Thanks Tim Skreen
Tim Skreen
Cory Skreen
26001 NE Butteville Rd.
Aurora, OR 97002
timskreen@gmail.com
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